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COVID-19 Vaccines

COVID-19 vaccines are not interchangeable.
If you received a Pfizer-BioNTech or Moderna
COVID-19 vaccine, you should get the same
product for your second shot and for any
additional doses or booster shots. (CDC)

Information about vaccine providers in our ten core counties is
available at our website at www.aaa?7.org or by calling
1-800-582-7277 Monday through Friday from 8:00 am until
4:30 pm. This includes Adams, Brown, Gallia, Highland, Jackson,
Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton.




